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[External Email] 
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Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

I am writing against the proposed expansion of the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Project.  Please note that I am an

avid skier, hiker, and outdoors person.  And I actually love to ski at Lutsen.

 

 

Lutsen ski area is already the largest in the upper midwest.  It draws so many people to the North Shore, that the

area around Lutsen is very crowded on the roads, trails, campgrounds and resorts.  Building more infrastructure

will only cause more more building, traffic and chaos to the area.  

 

 

Superior National Forest is a gem and a resource that we have for all to enjoy.  However, not everyone can

afford to go to Lutsen.  It is very expensive to buy a lift ticket.  Everyone can afford to walk on the trails that run

through the Superior National Forest and enjoy the beauty of Northern Minnesota and the North Shore.  Please

don't start renting it out to a ski area so they can build more of what they already have.

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

Jane Kaiser

7124 W. Skyline Parkway

Duluth, MN  55810

 


